Working Budget Meeting October 22, 2020

Supervisor Votra called the meeting to order at 5:00 PM.

Roll Call: Supervisor Votra, Councilman Cook, Councilman Sweeney, Councilwoman Tremper, Councilman Demo, Highway Superintendent Hart, Town Clerk Maguire

The 2021 Budget was reviewed line by line in each of the three accounts.

There were no big changes in the General or Highway accounts. The Water account was increased to reflect expenses for next year with the water main on the bridge repair and the engineering costs for the planned backup well.

Supervisor Votra advised that he is being cautious with anticipating revenues next year, due to the repercussions possible due to Covid 19 this year.

Small revisions will be made and another budget meeting will be scheduled.

A motion to adjourn was made at 5:50 PM by Councilman Sweeney and seconded by Councilwoman Tremper.

All in favor.

Connie Maguire Parishville Town Clerk